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William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 3:55 PM
To: Reception 147 <Reception.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk>
Bcc: William Finnerty Yahoo Account <newinngalway@yahoo.co.uk>

Michelle, 

Many thanks for your much appreciated help yesterday regarding the letter dated November 21st 2017 which I
received yesterday afternoon from Psychiatric Nurse Carmel Reilly. 

As you may recall, I mentioned to you yesterday that I am particularly concerned about the way Carmel Reilly
appears to have decided to completely ignore the existence of the email and registered letter I sent to her on October
30th, which contained the following statement: 

"Provided you are in a position to let me have a written acknowledgement of receipt for this email, I wish to
confirm that I would now like to proceed with the referral made on my behalf ten weeks or so ago by my
present GP, Dr D B Cheney."  

A scanned copy of the October 30th registered letter can be viewed at: 
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/BelfastHealthAndSocialCareTrust/30October2017/RegisteredLetter.htm  

Also, a similar request was made in my more recent email to Carmel Reilly and Dr Edgar dated November 20th, a
copy of which can be viewed at: 
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/BelfastHealthAndSocialCareTrust/20November2017/Gmail.html   

The thought has crossed my mind that it might help if you were to pass on this additional information relating to the
registered letter and the email referred to just above to Dr Cheyne when he gets back tomorrow? 

Kind regards, 

William (Finnerty). 

=== === ===

On Tue, Nov 21, 2017 at 4:58 PM, Reception 147 <Reception.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk> wrote: 
Mr Finnerty 
 
I am writing to let you know that I have spoken to Carmel Reilly and informed her that I will be passing details of our
conversation today (21/11/17) to Dr Cheyne. I have also left a message for Dr Cheyne to contact yourself on his
return on Thursday 23/11/17. 
 
Regards 
 
Michelle 
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